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30th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Etheldreda Hot Chocolate Fundraiser for Spectrum 
 
As part of Etheldreda’s fundraising for our House charity, Spectrum, we will be running a hot chocolate 
morning for students between Monday 11th December and Friday 15th December 2023.  On specific days 
during this week, students from specific Houses will be able to visit the Technology Quad between 8.00-
8.30am to collect their pre-purchased hot chocolate (£1.00 each).  
 
The schedule for hot chocolates will be as follows: 
 

• Monday 11th December – Etheldreda students 

• Tuesday 12th December – Franklin students 

• Wednesday 13th December – Turing students 

• Thursday 14th December – Seacole students 

• Friday 15th December – Scott students 
 
As there will be no ability to take cash or card payment on the respective day, all hot chocolates will need to 
be pre-purchased via WisePay by 2.00pm on Friday 8th December.  Please ensure that payment is made for 
the correct day outlined above depending on which House your son/daughter is in, as they will only be able 
to collect their hot-chocolate on the allocated date above. 
 
Students will not need to bring confirmation of payment in order to collect their hot chocolate, as we will 
hold a register with all pre-purchased drinks. 
 
In order to ensure that all students have an opportunity to take part in this event, if your son/daughter 
receives free-school meals at Ely College and wishes to receive a hot chocolate on their allocated day, please 
can they visit Etheldreda House Office before Friday 8th December and register their interest with Mrs 
Butcher (Etheldreda House SSA). 
 
The deadline for all hot chocolates to be pre-purchased on WisePay will be Friday 8th December, 2.00pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr J Newsome    
Senior Tutor for Etheldreda  
 


